
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ECCS COVID-19 UPDATE – Friday 5th February 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Guardians,  

Thank you for your support throughout the most recent Covid-19 crisis in Western Australia. 

From Monday 8th February all students will return to school. 
 
After reviewing the easing of restrictions by the WA Government and acting on advice from the 
Western Australian Health Department and AISWA, the latest COVID-19 response plan for Emmanuel 
Christian Community School is as follows: 
 
 Please avoid coming onto the campus unless it is necessary. 
• Parents/Guardians and guests may come on to the school site to attend pre-arranged meetings, 

School business and for drop off and pick up purposes only. The maximum number is limited 
and physical distancing of one person per 4 square metres and good hygiene practices applies.  

• Please download the Safe WA app to your phone: 
 
(Download the SafeWA app from the Apple App Store or the Google 
Play Store) 
 
 
 

 
• The School QR Codes will be displayed on signage around the entrances of each Campus for 

convenience. 
• All Parents/Guardians and visitors will need to scan the QR Codes using the SafeWA app or sign 

in the contact register when entering the School. 
• All Parents/Guardians and visitors will need to wear masks while on campus. 
• Masks are required to be worn by all school staff. 
• Masks are required to be worn by all secondary students. 
• Primary Students are not required to wear masks. 
• Parents/Guardians and visitors need to follow the reminders of physical distancing and hygiene 

measures. 
• Where possible, please use the ‘Kiss and Drive’ at drop off and pick up of children.  
• Parents/Guardians may not enter classrooms. 
• Please contact teachers to pre-arrange all meetings where required. 

 

https://apps.apple.com/au/app/safewa/id1539602865
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.gov.wa.health.SafeWA
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=au.gov.wa.health.SafeWA


 
 Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Classes 
• Kindergarten and Pre-Primary Parents/Guardians may enter the campus before and after 

school to drop off and pick up their child. 
• We ask that Parents/Guardians do not enter their child’s Kindy or Pre-Primary classroom. 
• Please stay for no more than 5 minutes outside the classroom to settle children. 

  
We are looking forward to seeing you all again!      
God Bless 
 

 
Gary Harris 
Principal 
 


